Noveaber 13, 1962

Shar-Alan 0il Company

1402 Denver, U, $. National Center

Denver 2, Colorado

Re: Harrington-State Federal

Well Mo, 7, SR/4 Sec. 32,
T~-248, R-lW, Rio Arriba
County, New Mexico

Attentions Mr, Richard 8., Hunt

Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter dated NHovember 5, 1962
in wvhich you forwarded certain well files to this office,
I wish to call to your attention that you have not filed
a corrected C-128 showing the correct ownership dedicated
to this well. W¥We believe this is very important since
there is both State and Pederal acreage involved.

I am enclosing a Communitization Form wvhich contains
the State's requirements.

I am sure thers are competent Oil and Gas atteumeys
available in Denver who could assist you in this legal work.

Very truly yours,

E. 8. JOHNNY WALKER
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS

BY:
(Mrs.) Marian M. Rhea, Supervisor
BSW/mmx/v Unit Division
ces Pubco Petroleum Corporation 7
P, O. Box 1419, Albuquerque, N.M.
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